
 

Moorhead Law Group Opens Santa Rosa Beach Office 

Pensacola, FLA – August 25, 2021:  Moorhead Law Group is pleased to announce that it has 
opened an office in Santa Rosa Beach, Florida. “Our law firm’s vision has always been to build a 
better quality of life for Northwest Florida. This Santa Rosa Beach location and the excellent 
staff we have brought onboard are a vital part of helping us serve the Northwest Florida 
community,” says Steve Moorhead, Founder and Managing Partner of the firm. The practice 
areas for the office are trusts and estates, real estate law, residential and commercial real 
estate closings, business litigation, and community associations.   

The office is located at 6757 US Highway 98, 
Suite 102, Santa Rosa Beach, FL 32459, and 
Amelia Beard has been named Managing 
Attorney. The office can be reached by 
calling 850.608.0112. More information 
about Moorhead Law Group is available at 
www.moorheadlaw.com.   

 

About Moorhead Law Group: Moorhead Law Group is a boutique firm serving the transactional 

and dispute resolution needs of businesses and individuals as trusted advisors with an 

unwavering commitment to excellence. With offices located in Pensacola and Santa Rosa 

Beach, the Firm’s experienced attorneys can service client needs throughout Northwest Florida 

and South Alabama.   
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